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DECEMBER 6, 2022
5:30 P.M.

The Lafayette County Commission met on the above date and hour for a
Workshop. The meeting was held in the County Commissioners Meeting Room, at the
Lafayette County Courthouse in Mayo, Florida. The following members were present:
Commissioner Lance Lamb, Dist. 1; Commissioner Mason Byrd, Dist. 2; Commissioner
Lisa Walker, Dist. 3; Commissioner Anthony Adams, Dist. 4; Commissioner Earnest L.
Jones, Dist. 5; and Leenette McMillan-Fredriksson, County Attorney.

COUNTY PERMIT FEES FOR RV/CAMPSITE PERMITS

The Board, along with Garret Land, Lafayette County Inspector, representatives
from the Health Department, Sheriff Lamb, Chuck Hewett, Lafayette County Tax
Collector, and local citizens, discussed increasing the County permit fees for
RV/Campsite permits. Mr. Land gave the Board members information that he had
gathered from surrounding counties permit fees, and the proposed list of fees for what he
feels would be appropriate for Lafayette County. Troney Lewis, local RV/campsite
owner, expressed his concerns for the increased fees and how it would affect his
campground. The Board took all comments and information into consideration, and will
discuss this further at the next regularly scheduled Board meeting.

ADJOURN

The Board agreed to adjourn the Workshop upon general consent.

arnest L. Jones,

Approved this 12" day of December, 2022.



